NOTICE TO BID
County of Carroll – Inmate Housing Needs Assessment
The County Of Carroll announces its intent to begin a qualifications based selection of an architect to provide a needs assessment and master planning services to determine the short and long – range facility needs for jail and law enforcement services.  
Request for qualifications specifications can be found on our website at www.carrollcountyil.gov or at the Carroll County Clerk & Recorders Office at 301 N. Main Street, Mt. Carroll.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]All request for qualification information should be sealed and labeled “inmate housing needs assessment rfq”.  Information must be received by the Carroll County Clerk & Recorders Office no later than 4:00 p.m. April 4th, 2023.
